
New  Bedford  Public  Schools
closed January 7, 2022
In anticipation of the upcoming winter storm projections for
tomorrow, all New Bedford Public Schools and administrative
offices will be closed on Friday, January 7, 2022.

· NO classes
· NO after-school activities
· NO virtual meetings

Superintendent Thomas Anderson stated, “In anticipation of the
first  significant  snowfall  of  the  year,  tomorrow,  Friday,
January  7,  2022,  ALL  schools,  and  ALL  school  and  central
administrative offices will be closed. This cancellation is
out of concern for the safety of both our students and our
staff who must drive in these conditions.”
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